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Applegate Site Council Meeting April 12, 2016

Members Present: Jim Scull, Vicki DiStefano, Jean Hall, Melisa Smock, Darrell Erb.

The Site Council looked over and discussed survey’s that would best suite Applegate
School. Applegate Site Council is currently looking to put together a survey that will
promote better interface with the larger community and to also find out
perceptions of community members and parents. Applegate Site Council would like
to find out what is working for them and what we can do better for them.

List of survey’s looked over:
e Family Feedback Survey of Family-School-Community Partnership Activities
e The Polling Company
e School Community Survey

e Community Survey Neighborhood House Community Survey

Applegate also discussed how to get more parents and community member here at
Applegate for events. Also to see what others in the community would potentially
like to see how to use Applegate School building. Possible uses could be 4-
meetings, basketball games and exercise classes.

A few ideas would on how to reach out are survey’s handed out at local stores,
mailer, website and The Applegater.

Jim Scull was going to follow up with combining ideas and start mapping out survey
ideas.
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